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23rd October 2024
 
Dear Parent / Carers,  
 

RBL - Poppy Appeal 2024  
 

During the first week back after half term we will be supporting The Royal British Legion with 

their fundraising through selling various Poppy Appeal items at school. 

 

We suggest children send in up to £2 in a named envelope which they can then use to 

purchase items at lunchtime.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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